Elsen, Nikki
%

From: jfelsheim@centurytel.net

Sent: Friday, May 8, 2020 7:36 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Regarding Application of Gerke Excavating, Inc. for a Limited Exemption for

Construction Noise

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Teri Lehrke,

We are writing to file a written objection to the limited exemption application filed by Gerke Excavating, Inc.spelled out
in the letter we received dated April 27, 2020. We do not want an earlier start time or work into the evening hours. We
rely on the early mornings, evenings and weekends to recover from the noise and vibrations during the day. With the
Safer at Home orders, we are not able to leave our house to avoid the noise and disruptions. Thanks for your
consideration for our family.

Jack and Joyce Felsheim
527 9th Street S

La Crosse, W1 54601
608-782-0782



